MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

Issue 5 2025

16th July 2025



End of Year

In the blink of an eye, it's almost the end of another fun packed school year and we have seen all the children grow, not only in height but in confidence, independence, social and emotional skills, teamwork and many more skills. As always, it's been a pleasure and privilege to work with your children in our setting, and we are so glad you choose us to take care of them!

Our Year 6 children have been busy with all their end of year activities and transitions to high school, and we would like to wish them all the best of luck on their next chapter of their school journey! We will miss them all very much in September but know they will have a great time making new friends and memories and learning lots of new things! Goodbye and good luck to our Year 6 cohort this year; Ava, George, Henry, Evie, Jemima, Amos, Ruby, Delia, Jacob, Will, Ethan & Alex

EYFS Reports

Our end of Year EYFS reports are being emailed out to all the Reception children this week. Please look out for yours if you have a child in Reception and if you do not receive one by Friday, please check your junk/spam folder.

A Message from the Directors

As we come to the end of another busy year at Dawn 'Til Dusk, we want to take a moment to extend our heartfelt thanks to our incredible team. Their dedication, energy, and care have made a real difference in the lives of the children and families we support. Our staff consistently go above and beyond to create a fun, safe, and nurturing environment. We are so proud of everything they've achieved this year, and the success of the club is a direct result of their hard work. As we head into the summer, we hope each of you takes the time to enjoy a well-deserved break—you've truly earned it! Thank you for all that you do.

Invoices

A reminder that July is/was your last payment in this academic year (and should have now been paid by 14th) and that there will be no payment due in August (unless we have agreed a specific change to your payment plan – which you will be aware of).

Please therefore ensure that you now cancel any automated payments so that you do not accidentally make a payment in August.

Payments not cancelled for August cause an added amount of unnecessary admin time having to recalculate the new payment amounts, so please ensure that **no payments** are made in August if you are on the regular payment plan.

The new invoices are currently being worked out for September '25 to July '26 and will be sent out in the next couple of weeks. You can then set up your new automated payments to start again in September with your new monthly amount.

Many thanks in advance for your support. If you have not set up an automated payment this year, we strongly ask that you consider it next year so that payments are not forgotten and therefore have to be chased and are then paid late. Standing orders can be used if paying by BACS each month and all childcare voucher schemes that we use, including tax free childcare, allow you to set up automated payments.

Due to increases in many costs that we have faced as a business this past year, we have had to increase our fees slightly from September. Therefore, the new fees from September will be:

Breakfast session - £7.30 / After school session - £13.75

For those not aware, we are registered to receive payments by the Governments Tax Free Childcare Scheme. You could save 20% on your childcare costs. Please use the link to check if you are eligible: Tax Free Childcare

See you in September!

Wishing you all a wonderful summer together! Fingers crossed for some sunshine and making great memories!

